
Page 1 of 1 ç

Date: Tue, 08 Dec 2009 12,35:54 -05*
From: ''Scott Coburn'' <scoburn@bopxgov>
To: <dbilberl@khsaa.org>
Subjett Boyd Co.Fast Pitch Sohball

I am one of many concerned paren? in the Boyd Co School District. Are concern is that Title IX issues are being ijnored
when it comes to are softball team. We are past frtlstratlon at this point, The list of issues are to Iong to ptlt in thls
email- We just hopj that when are audit is done in the next few weeks. That it is done with open eyes. And a honest
Iook at are ladies sltuation is given to them. If you have a0y questions please get back with me. Ph (606) 923-3033
Thank you for your time, '

12/11/2009


